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What a fantastic week Green Class have had again! We have had lots of fun  for Pancake day mak-

ing pancakes and learning how to flip them. Everyone really liked picking the different toppings for 

them! We have also had World Book Day this week where everyone really liked bringing in their 

favourite teddy from home. We got to make lots of potions, read a book in new library and went 

on a bear hunt! 

This week in Literacy we have been learning how to discuss the characters from the book and to 

write what they might be thinking at different parts of the story. We have also designed our own 

kingdom and learned what new vocabulary means, such as law, subjects and obeyed.  

In Maths this week we have been learning how to measure weight using the scales and how to con-

vert between g’s and kg’s. We have liked weighing different items and being able to say which 

items are greater than, less than or equal to when comparing the weight.  

On Thursday we had a fantastic, albeit wet, visit to the park as a reward for achieving their own 

personal targets this week.  We have then been to Warkworth Castle on Friday where we got to 

look around and experience what it must have been like to live like a knight! 

 

UPDATE:-  

 Swimming on Thursday afternoon’s 

 Visit to Bamburgh Castle on Tuesday 12th March— Pupils to wear sensible shoes and bring 

spare clothes/waterproofs if you have them please  

 Homework about measurement to be handed in by next Friday please 

Have a great Weekend! 


